City of New Smyrna Beach

Planning & Engineering Department



April 21, 2020

Ms. Lois Bollenback, Executive Director River to Sea Transportation Planning Organization 2570 W International Speedway Blvd, Suite 100 Daytona Beach, FL 32114-8145

RE: Request to Withdraw 2020 Application for Project Prioritization – SR 44 Multi-Use Trail Feasibility Study (Regional Trail Segment from Lytle Avenue at S. Myrtle Avenue to North Causeway at Barracuda Blvd.)

Dear Lois:

The City of New Smyrna Beach is requesting to withdraw the subject application from our "Call for Projects" request that was originally submitted on March 27, 2020. We understand that a substantial portion of the route has been evaluated in two previous studies.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me at (386) 410-2836.

Sincerely,

Brian Fields, P.E.

Assistant City Manager / Director of Development Services

CC: Stephan Harris, Transportation Planner – Project Manager